
 

 Visit our website: www.mvccnews.net                                                                                                                                                                    

the 

 C
A

L
IF

O
R

N
IA

  
  
  
  

 

Collector 
NEWSLETTER 

EDITOR: DAVE BALL  * *  VOL.  XLI,  NUMBER 1                 2018 

Camp Petaluma T-Shirt artwork created by John Verissimo and Don Gomes to see this artwork in color go to the MVCC 

webpage. Or come to Camp Petaluma and buy a shirt and support your club.                                                                 Ed.                                                                                                 
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               At the front    
 Dave Ball, MVCC President  

(408) 805-0065 

vought@msn.com 

              MVCC front office 

Christina Verissimo, Treasurer 

(209) 918-0388 

crstna_vrsmo@yahoo.com  

John Verissimo, Secretary   

(209) 918-0488 

istanbull@sbcglobal.net  

Hello Military Vehicle enthusiasts! 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! Welcome to 2018! As I am sitting here I am going through envelopes with dues. This time 

of the year I get tons of mail, both Christmas Cards and MVCC Dues. This month I noticed there are more people 

signing up for 3 year memberships than 1 year memberships, that is definitely a welcome surprise for me due to the 

less work over the next couple of years I will have processing dues and less work for people having to renew every 

year. Also going on is work on Petaluma 2018. Things I am working on are signs, maps and bulletin boards to be 

posted in and around Camp Petaluma. Maps to help people find venders and friends. Signs to help find places at 

Camp Petaluma. Bulletin boards will have maps and also people can post on them.  As we speak Don Gomes and 

Myself are working on Camp Petaluma shirts. This year’s theme is Vietnam.  We hope you like it as much as we 

liked putting it together. 24 New MVCC hats are being made and will be for sale at Camp Petaluma or you can 

email Don Gomes or myself your order. Only 24 hats are being made so get them while you can, we expect the hats 

to be in stock the 2nd weekend of January. Any questions or comments? Email, text  or call myself or your treasur-

er. I normally get back to texts, calls or emails that same day.  I don’t go on many social media sites so I might not 

know what is going on there unless someone tells me I need to. Again HAPPY NEW YEAR! May the MV Gods be 

with you in 2018..!’ 

MVCC Secretary & Treasurer 

Johnny & Christina Verissimo~ 

Hello Everyone:  First off, Happy New Year to one and all. I hope 2018 will be a great year for all. 

If you have not have sent in your dues, take a minute to do so and continue to receive the newsletter. I hope everyone 

had a safe and happy holiday and got some great goodies to add to your OD projects. Looks like the rain is here, as its 

been raining for a couple days now.  

I met John Neuenburg at Camp Petaluma this past Tuesday, and we had a meeting with the park owner, Woody. The 

main focus of the talk were the things members brought up in the General Membership meeting last April. The fee at 

the gate for day visitors, shuttles, parking, and non-camper foot traffic. I think the biggest hassle was for those there 

for the day to pick up parts, shop and visit friends. Most of these visitors were not camping with a site reserved. If you 

have a camp site and you invite friends, you need to create wrist bands for them when you check in. Many of the sites, 

excluding the $10 a head per night group tent area, get 4 wrist bands to give to guests. Your guests need to check in at 

the front desk to get those bands. We are working out a way for the MVCC to possibly buy wrist bands for Day-Use to 

sell at $5 each. This is not set in stone, but is a work in progress. We are also looking for a cheap shuttle and better 

offsite parking solutions. Bottom line, the best way to attend this swapmeet is to camp at the KOA. With that said, 

there are still some opportunities for tent camping in the group area, several small cabins and even a couple lodges 

available. The small cabins are a very reasonable alternative to setting up a tent. FYI: After February 1, campsites 

without deposits will be available to members and non-members. Please call KOA at 707-763-1492 and put a deposit 

on your site.  Please confirm your arrival date. There are some sites in jeopardy that had campers in them last year. 

 If you are unsure of the status of your campsite, please call ASAP.  

“Keep ‘em Rolling, Floating, and Flying,”     Dave Ball 

 Check your Camp Petaluma Reservations ASAP!  Deadline February 1 2018!!! 
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       Upcoming Events 

April 24-29, 2018 Spring Meet  Petaluma KOA. 

No vendor fee except camping fee.  

Contact: MVCC Wagon Mistress   

Jo-Ann Lesser; (408) 238- 8277  

mamalesser@yahoo.com      

September 18-23, 2018 Fall Camp Delta 

Second largest annual Military Vehicle  

gathering and swap meet in the West.  

Location Tower Park resort Jelly Stone Park 

For reservations, please call Joann lesser 

408-238-8277 

www.mvccnews.net 

If you have any questions or have information regarding a meet or activity in your area, contact your regional vice 

president or any of the officers to let them know. Be sure to visit our website for any last minute activities or changes 

to activities/events. Please submit information regarding upcoming activities to the newsletter editor at least two 

months before the scheduled event. All articles must be submitted to the newsletter editor by the 15th of each month. 

September 2018: Camp Gridley   

Butte County Fairgrounds, Hosted by the NRG 

www.northernrecongroup.org  

Please send in your 2018 

events for the MVCC 

Newsletter Calendar. 

September 21-23, 2018 California Capital Airshow. 

Celebrate Mather Airport Turning 100!.  

For info call (916)876-7568 

10435 Norden Avenue Mather, CA 95655 

February 4, 2018  Driven to Drive Wheels Up 

show & shine event, at Mach 5 Aviation in Auburn.  

Be sure to RSVP as space is limited.  

Max R Mack 916/912.5569 

max@driventodrive.com  

June 22-24 Dodge Power Wagon Rally Hollister 

Hills State off highway park. 16th year. 

Military Dodge trucks welcome  

Campsites, Catered food and raffle. 

For details: www.dodgepowerwagonrally.com 

March 24 & 25, 2018 Goodguys 36th annual  

 get together and swapmeet 

Alameda County Fairgrounds 

4501 Pleasanton Ave, Pleasanton, CA 94566 

mailto:mamalesser@yahoo.com
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                    MVCC Editor Dave Ball 

         (408) 805-0065       vought@msn.com  

Please submit all contributions for publication in 

the newsletter by email to the editor by the 15 of 

the month.  

       Webmaster Sean Nichols 

       Jetnoise400@hotmail.com 

        www.mvccnews.net 

        (775)-424-3813  

           MVCC News STAFF 

             Mvcc staff 
Don Gomes, Central Valley VP  

Divisions 209,559,661,760 

(209)765-1273 

caddymanwestside@yahoo.com  

Happy New Year MVCC members I hope Santa was 

good to you as he was to me. The new year means time 

to pay MVCC dues if you don’t know when your dues 

are due please look on your newsletter envelope . If 

your a online newsletter subscriber check your mem-

bership card or receipt or email Johnny Verissimo Is-

tanbull@sbcglobal.net or call 209-918-0488 I’m work-

ing on my 1943 Ford GTBS Burma Jeep Bomb Service 

Truck  I’m trying to finish the wooden gas tank cover. 

Starting with milling the 75 year old wood 2 inch 

planks to keep the truck period correct .After the wood 

is done then I can install the bows and canvas top just 

in time for the 2018 parades and shows . Next I’ll start 

getting my 1942 GPW ready for Petaluma . Also John-

ny and I have been working with Stith Printing on the 

2018 T shirt Art and merchandise . Don’t forget this 

years Eagle Field Fly in Dinner Dance is back bigger 

and better this year please mark your calendar for the 

dates of June 8-9-10 -2018 Dry Camping is available 

and bring your MV’s .    

We will have a all new MV course this year out in back 

threw the old golf course .  

MVCC Central Valley VP Don Gomes   209-765-1273 

email caddymanwestside@yahoo.com                        

Keeping History Alive  

The last four or five months have been rather a person-

al trial for me. It started back in August when I didn’t 

feel right and had some difficulty breathing (actually I 

have been felling like crap since then). Went to the 

Doctors and they adjusted some of my medication, then 

back to the office in September as the changes didn’t 

seem to be working.  

So they thought a series of test might discover what 

was going on. First in October an “Echocardiogram” 

which showed that my heart was not working quite as 

it should. I could have told them that….    

Then in the beginning of November; they subjected me 

to a “Chemical Stress Test” which was interesting and 

didn’t show any improvement in heart function. The 

most recent test at the end of November was an Angio-

gram (looking for some blockage in the heart veins). 

The good news from that test was that it showed the 

same amount of blockage as the last test I had back in 

May of 2011 (15%).  

So the consensus of opinion of those that “Practice 

Medicine” is that at this point I will need a 

“Pacemaker” and a “Defibrillator”. So at this point “All 

I want for Christmas is a Pacemaker”. Just waiting pa-

tiently for them to call with a schedule for the proce-

dure.  Hoping that 2018 will be a better as far as my 

health is concerned. (update Jack had the procedure 

and is doing well.)  Ed. 

Jack  

Jack Valenti, Central Coast VP   

Divisions 831, 805 408 south 

LRDG@PRODIGY.NET 

831-595-3487 

mailto:vought@msn.com
mailto:Jetnoise400@hotmail.com
http://www.mvccnews.net
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Kim Sievert, South Bay VP  

(408) 253-9469 

 vaudevillian@msn.com 

Divisions 408, 669 North 650 

Andy Shyers East Bay VP   

Divisions 510, 925   

510-832-4322 

mvcc510925@gmail.com 

Sonny Hanson, No. Bay, East VP  

(707) 552-6918 Div. 707,415 

sonnyhanson@comcast.net 

             Mvcc staff 

Dave Porter, Northern Region VP   

Divisions 530 & 916 

dnporter56@comcast.net 

530-677-5115 

Wagon Mistress Report 
Jo-Ann Lesser  

KOA PETALUMA 2018 
Now that the dust has settled on our September 2017 event at Tower Park, it is time to start  
ramping up for Camp Petaluma April 23-28, 2018.  This is a 4 day event however, if you would like 
to be an earlybird just let KOA know your preferred arrival date. 
There have been quite few requests for site moves and new reservations.  Some folks that have 
been assigned sites currently have NO deposits on them.  Please call KOA at 707.763.1492 and 

get a deposit on your site!  When contacting KOA please conform your arrival date.  Sites with 
no deposits by February 1

st
, 2018 will be offered to members and non-

members that wish to attend.   

Any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to give me a call. 408.238.8277 
 Jo-Ann 

Scott Rohrs, North. Bay West VP  

Divisions  707 & 415 west 

415-259-8177 

recon3rdid@yahoo.com  

Left to right: 3/4 ton WC-56, 1/2 ton WC-6 and VC-1 Dodge Command Cars                               Ed. 

mailto:vaudevillian@msn.com
mailto:sonnyhanson@comcast.net
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                                         Camp Petaluma Showcases, Activities, and More 

                             By John Neuenburg, Spring and Fall Meet Activities Coordinator 

                                                 415-847-2801 or in_garage@hotmail.com 

 

Wow, the big Spring meet is less than four months away! Time flies! It’s the last week of April this time. What 

a scenic campground Petaluma KOA is, and a beautiful part of the country for MV driving. Dave, Jo-Ann, and others 

are working hard to make our second event at Petaluma KOA another great one. As Dave said last month, being in a 

campsite or cabin solves the issue about offsite parking and shuttles for day visitors. We think some who commuted 

from home or hotel last year will camp, maybe sharing with a friend. The inexpensive Group Camp Area with no four-

night minimum is an option, as is splitting a long pull-through numbered site. Ask Jo-Ann about that.   

For you day visitors, if April is dry we might have permission to park on the long field below the entrance road. 

But assume offsite parking and shuttle buses. If we can find volunteers with trucks, we will have a parts delivery service 

for folks moving items to and from that lot. MV owners in the area please note that all MVs will be allowed to drive into 

the campground. More on this later.    

 

Campers may again store cars and trailers in KOAs commercial RV storage lot at the north end. We can block 

the tenant trailers and RVs because the KOA owner is prohibiting them from accessing their vehicles during our week. 

This is a great way to free up space at your campsite for vendor tables and MVs. Speaking of vendors, there seemed to 

be a lot of interesting merchandise for sale last year and some new sellers. This venue is in a large MV collector market 

and there were many new people attending who don’t normally journey to Tower Park. The word about this meet is get-

ting out. Could it be some older collectors are starting to clear out their parts and militaria? Any camper may put out sale 

items at no charge. There is no vending allowed outside of paid campsites. A seller wanting a hot location might consid-

er working with a cabin or campsite renter to use his/her unused space. Share the rent! This can work for a seller who is 

commuting from home or hotel. Talk to Jo-Ann if you are interested in sharing a campsite.  

 

We are bringing back a big MILITARY DODGE SHOWCASE, being organized primarily by Johnny Verissi-

mo and Dave Ball. I hear there are a LOT of half tons signed up! Will it be the largest assembly of ex-military Dodges 

in the U.S.? All years, models, and conditions are wanted for this display and magazine article photo shoot. More details 

elsewhere, and please let one of these men know if your truck will be there so they can plan enough space.  

 

Also being featured for the first time in decades is a MILITARY MOTORCYCLE, SCOOTER, and BICY-

CLE SHOWCASE. We anticipate quite a lot of variety. Let’s do this twice - Thursday afternoon and Saturday for three 

hours each. The owner does not have to be present at our Showcases. In fact if anybody wants to drop off a bike early 

and leave, it can be stored next to my cabin and I will watch it and move it into the display. Showcase will be in front of 

the Rec Hall, or at the bottom of that street at my little cabin #81. Whatever runs will be paraded around the campground 

after the display. Parents hide your children!!! If you want to bring something please contact me. I am the POC. 

 

Greg Lalonde is leading the Point Reyes MV Excursion Friday morning. The plan is to visit the historic RCA/

Marconi Wireless Station, which was a powerful ship-to-shore and land station known as KPH. A very scenic driving 

loop is planned which includes a possible beach visit and lunch opportunity in Inverness. Bring your camera to catch the 

great vistas. Time to get “Old Betsy” tuned, lubricated, registered, and insured! 

 

Please bring your MV! It may be that MVs driving in will not need a parking pass, just have the gate code and 

your wristband in your pocket if asked for it. If you don’t have a campsite for parking and displaying it, we will find 

room. There are some common areas we can use, some depending on firm turf. I will be the coordinator for those. If you 

are a camper with extra room for a MV on your parking pad, please let Jo-Ann or me know. We saw a LOT of underuti-

lized campsites last year. Please work with us to make this the best MV gathering and swap meet possible. Same goes 

for folks needing parking space. We prefer you don’t show up at the gate saying, “where is my spot?” Unless directed 

otherwise, there is no parking in the campground outside of campsites, and no parallel parking along the roads which are 

fire lanes, and trailer rigs may need the space. Not much different than Tower Park. Respect traffic cones and signs 

please! 

 

A Ladies Excursion is being planned. Hopefully a POC will be identified by the time you read this. Look for 

news about this and other fun stuff next month!  
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CAMP PETALUMA 

The 41th Annual West Coast Military Vehicle Rally & Swap Meet April 24-29, 2018 

(Second One at Petaluma Which Replaced the Tower Park Venue) 

 

San Francisco/Petaluma KOA 20 Rainsville Road 

Petaluma, CA 94952 

 

BASIC TRAINING 

This is the fourth venue for the largest annual MV swap meet and MV gathering west of the 

Mississippi. It will be at a large campground in Sonoma County, one of KOA’s most popular. 

As mentioned last year, we moved the April meet from Tower Park Resort because of space 

problems. The new owner is creating more RV pull-through sites by combining back-in sites, 

has added many cabins, and a large water slide is planned. But we had a successful Fall meet 

there last September and that will return 

September 18-23, 2018. 

 

Here are highlights of the Spring 2018 event and venue: 

 

Official event is Tuesday – Sunday like last year the discounted group rates will be good for 

“early birds” arriving there the prior Sunday. Last Sunday is pull out day, not a show day 

No MV registration required 

No fee for those selling at their campsites. There is no other vendor area 

Day use visitors including those with MVs are welcome. Important details below 

You are welcome to drive MVs in the campground unless tracks damage roads 

Hotels, restaurants, antique stores and more are a short drive away 

A majority of the numbered sites and cabins have been reserved as of October 2017. Although 

check with Jo Ann after Feb 1st for unclaimed sites. There will be a dry camping Group Area 

for a low daily fee. This is also a way to get parking inside the facility. 

As in the past, our own Jo-Ann Lesser is our “Wagon mistress” and will assign all campsites 

and cabins. Only then will KOA accept your deposit. Contact her with your request via  

Jo Ann’s info below 

Four-night minimum stay, any four nights, except in the Group Area 

Shared outdoor, roofed kitchen in the north area 

Recreation hall and tent 

Pool, sauna, hot tub, dog park, wi-fi, fire rings & firewood 

Washers, dryers, restrooms with showers 

Trailer, overflow parking for campers and cabin renters in the RV storage yard 

Scenic beauty abounds here, and there is no more chance of rain than at Lodi 
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CAMPING (details subject to change – check back here) 

KOA has a wide variety of cabins, RV and tent campsites, and dry camping options. There is 

a four-night minimum stay – any four nights, which was our concession to get the best  

discounted rates. Exception is the group dry camp area which might 

again be $10/night per person. 

 

Campers and cabin renters in numbered sites will receive four wristbands, which can be kept 

in your pocket and shown upon request of campground security, and vehicle passes. KOA 

rules say two vehicles per campsite and more may be allowed. We are negotiating that. 

Campers must leave guest wristbands at the office on “will call” for friends/family. 

 

Each Group Area camper will pay a $10 fee per person per day for one event wristband, a tent 

or other camping unit, and one vehicle. Note the PARKING info below and how the Group 

Area might be your best option. 

 

If you have been assigned a cabin or campsite by Jo-Ann, you MUST contact KOA to put a 

deposit on it ASAP or risk losing it, just like at Tower Park! Sites with no deposit will be  

offered to someone on the wait list at any time 

 

If you have a site reserved and are not going to use it but want to keep the reservation for that 

site for the following year, tell Jo-Ann 

 

Let her know if you want to share a site. Many of the sites are 50’+ pull-throughs, so there is 

vehicle access on two sides. KOA has a discounted half site rate for sharing a site and should 

be able to place a second picnic table with some notice 

 

 

DAY VISITORS 

As of this writing, October 10, 2017, we know there will be a day-user fee but not what that 

will be. Last April it was $10. Nice campgrounds with pool, sauna, recreational facilities  

often charge a fee for non-campers 

 

Like at Tower Park, there is no visitor parking lot inside the campground. Consider renting 

space in the Group Area and parking there. Visitors driving MVs see information below. We 

want you to bring it! 

 

See next section about general parking 
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IMPORTANT PARKING INFO! 

CAMPERS AND CABIN RENTERS: Most campsites and cabins have paved or gravel vehi-

cle parking pads. Nearly all big cabins only have ONE parking space, so you might have to 

stash an extra vehicle in the trailer storage yard. See next item. DO NOT park on lawns so that 

KOA will have to repair it. This may cost you money. If lawns are firm this rule could loosen 

for light MVs. Like Tower Park do not parallel park on the roads which will obstruct fire 

trucks and large trailer rigs. A camper will receive a pass for one vehicle and trailer. We have 

negotiating being able to park more vehicles on each pad if there are military vehicles. 

 

TRAILER & EXTRA VEHICLE PARKING LOT:  There is a RV storage lot at the north 

end next to the Group Camping Area. We have permission to block permanent trailers in there 

– the owners are not allowed access during our event. This is for campers, not visitors. Please 

park non-MV trailers there, plus your pickup or car if necessary. Even if you have space in 

your campsite, freeing up room can allow your buddy to park 

his extra MV there. Work out a deal! 

 

GENERAL VISITOR PARKING AND HEAVY TRAILER UNLOADING, PARKING:  

We 

hope to have the long, narrow field next to the KOA entrance road for our parking, but this is 

weather-dependent. We will again have an off-site parking lot, possibly closer than the lot we 

used last time across from Pete’s Henny Penny Restaurant at Stony Point Road and Petaluma 

Blvd North. Check back here for details including shuttle details as this is still in the works. 

Offload large MVs off-site and drive them in if possible. A big rig should not be driven in via 

the KOA entrance road unless you have arranged to enter the campground gate AND know 

you can turn it around in there. The entrance road does not have room for that. 

 

TRACKED VEHICLES: Do not drive around the campground with worn tracks or steel 

grousers that will scrape the pavement. We may have a static display spot for you  with prior 

arrangements 

CAMPERS WITH MILITARY VEHICLES:  Bring it! We should have room for all MVs 

however they should park at campsites unless a space has been assigned by MVCC President 

Dave Ball or Activities Coordinator John Neuenburg. See contact info below. Respect all 

coned or other reserved areas!  You may have to park your civilian vehicle in the trailer  

storage yard, in a buddy’s campsite, or the offsite lot to make room for your MVs. 

 

NON-CAMPERS WITH MILITARY VEHICLES:  Bring it! Please work with a friend 

who has space at his campsite or ask us for a spot, ideally before the meet. We will publish a 

map showing who is renting sites. Ask a MVCC officer if you want contact information. 

Again, consider renting a dry campsite in the Group Area so you can park your vehicle (and 

ice chest) when not driving around camp. This area does not have the four-night minimum. 

Contact  

Jo-Ann Lesser about this. 

IF YOU HAVE EXTRA VEHICLE SPACE IN YOUR CAMPSITE:  Please tell John 

Neuenburg and he will try to put you together with someone who needs room for a MV! 
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CLOSE TO THE EVENT, BEFORE YOU CONTACT US FOR THE LATEST NEWS 

ABOUT PARKING, DISPLAY SPACE, OR ANYTHING ELSE, CHECK OUT THE CAMP 

PETALUMA 2018 POST ON THE “EVENTS” FORUM ON WWW.G503.COM 

 

 

UNIFORMS, WEAPONS, BLANK FIRE 

As usual with our Spring and Fall swap meets, individuals are encouraged to wear obsolete 

uniforms or clothing whenever they want. There is nothing like a live mannequin to show off 

collectibles and historical representations. 

 

Those wishing to vertically display WW2 Axis or other former enemy-of-the-U.S. militaria 

must contact John N. for special instructions. 

 

Live ammunition including blanks, and pyrotechnics are not allowed at this event 

 

Live firearms must be rendered “incapable of immediate fire” by leaving key parts off, or  

zip-tying actions or triggers so they are not operational. 

 

 

ACTIVITIES 

 

Activities will be published closer to the event. There will be at least one offsite driving event. 

Sonoma County and West Marin County offer scenic MV road driving. 

 

We are trying to get more food trucks for the  Afternoons and Friday dinner, when there will 

be music either MVCC funded DJ or live band depending on if we can find a sponsor for the 

live band!!!, and probably at least one pancake breakfast organized by the “Spark Plugs”  

ladies group 

 

 

 

CONTACT INFO 

KOA: http://koa.com/campgrounds/san-francisco/ or 707-763-1492 

 

MVCC President Dave Ball: vought@msn.com or 408-805-0065 or cabin #247 

 

MVCC Camp Petaluma Activities Coordinator John Neuenburg: 

in_garage@hotmail.com or 415-847-2801 or cabin #81 (changed) 

 

MVCC Camping Wagon mistress Jo-Ann Lesser: mamalesser@yahoo.com or 408-238- 

8277 or cabin #80 
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 Top: John Neuenburg on his 1941 Indian 640 at Wings of Victory Air Show at Hamilton Field Airshow in Novato, 1987.  

Bottom: USMC 1944 Indian 741 Jack Sands   Want to see more Come to Camp Petaluma 2018!!! 



 

 Visit our website: www.mvccnews.net                                                                                                                                                                  13 

H
arle

y
 W

L
A

 4
5
 C

u
. In

 flath
ead

  U
S

 A
rm

y
 M

ilitary
 P

o
lice p

o
se fo

r th
is p

ictu
re in

 1
9
4
1
 o

r 1
9
4
2
.                                                            U

S
A

 



 

 Visit our website: www.mvccnews.net                                                                                                                                                                  14 

    MVCC Business Members 



 

 Visit our website: www.mvccnews.net                                                                                                                                                                  15 



 

 Visit our website: www.mvccnews.net                                                                                                                                                                  16 

Classified Ads are free for military vehicle related items and kit for MVCC members. Your ad will run for three issues.  

Your editor will only except ads in writing. Please submit your ad by email: vought@msn.com or by post to: MVCC Editor: 

18549 Paseo Tierra St. Saratoga Ca. 95070. Please print clearly and include contact info and price. Please submit ads by the 15th of 

the month. If you want to make changes to your ad including extending or cancelling your ad, you must notify your editor in  

writing. The MVCC is not responsible for omission's or Incorrect wording and or spelling. The MVCC reserves the right to edit ad 

copy for space. Please send payment for paid ads to: LK Viola, Email:  sec-treasurer@mvccnews.net  

Ad prices: full page $45  Half page $35  Quarter Page  $20   Business Card $5 per issue 

               CLASSIFIEDS 
For Sale: 1952 Willys M38A1  Jeep has many of 

the original parts. Seats front and rear need pads and 

canvas. Still 24 Volt. Engine ran a year ago but 

rough. Missing top bows and batteries. Has tow bar 

and is towable.  $4000 or best offer.   

Pictures below       Dave 408-805-0065   2-18 

For Sale: 900x20 ND Military Tires $50ea 

USA BF Goodrich take offs tubes and flaps  

Inside M-series Tow Bar, Unused, CARC, complete, 

$300 sfmoviecars@gmail.com Joe Hunter    1-18 

For Sale: M416 1/4 ton trailer original good condi-

tion need lights. Has not been  cut or torched. Bed 

and fenders in good shape drains work. No rot. 

$1000   Dave 408-805-0065          2-18 

For Sale: 1967 M725 Kaiser Jeep ambulance for 

parts or restore.  Little rust,  most pieces there and in 

good shape.    Top was chopped to make it more of a 

pickup.  Was used on a Christmas tree farm to haul 

families and the trees.  Email for pictures.  $1000 or 

may trade for small, WWII items for display in the 

Motor Pool Museum at my house.    

Lee Edwards   whenlde@aol.com    2-18 

Wanted: US navy Capt. Gig, 36 ft. leads wanted. 

WW l Navy Dress blue and White uniforms. E M or 

Officers. Any Kalvanator Appliance......Refrigerator, 

Washer, Dryer etc. any cond.   100th. anniversary of 

Nash motors. Looking for Nash parts NOS or used. 

1917 Nash Quad truck/s. WW l recruiting  

posters. Navy ,Army and Coast Guard. Call Sieg in 

Alameda 510-316-3130 cell                   2-18                    

For Sale:1942 Dodge WF 1 1/2 ton, 4x4 Truck 

Truck is complete, not running, with a rare 1/2 ton  

P/U bed. Very cool rare war time Dodge truck!! 

Comes with a complete extra front clip. Bill of sale 

only. Never been registered in CA Original Vin and 

ID tags. Missing the passenger door, but local 

wrecking yard has one. $3900.00 

Call Scott if interested 415 259 8177           3-18 

Pictures page 15                                 

For Sale: Book on WW ll Collectibles " 3rd. Reich 

identification & price guide"  Soft cover, 240 pages, 

color, Brand new , Author is Chris Williams. A must 

for every WW ll collector.  $24.00 each post pd. in 

Calif. send check to  Sieg Wroebel 2421D Webb Ave 

Alameda, Ca 94501 510-316-3130          3-18 

For sale: Three radio set , 24 volt, w/mounting 

bracket. All in good cond. may be from Korean war ? 

$550.00 can deliver at Camp Petaluma.  

 Please contact: Sieg Wroebel  510- 316-3130   2-18 
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               CLASSIFIEDS 
For Sale: 1968 M715 Kaiser Jeep US Army 

 25th Division 725 MT company Cu Chi Vietnam 

1966– 1975. Truck has no rot restore or drive as is 

with original faded camouflage paint and markings. 

Has Chevy V8 professional install and 12 volt. 

Nothing has been cut easy to put back to original. 

$4000 or best offer. 

Dave 408-805-0065                                   1-18 

For Sale: 1952 M-38-A-1  90 % restored.   

New Brakes,  New Exhaust, Electronic Distributor, 

New Fuel pump carburetor,  New front seat co-

vers,  Has back seat,  includes extra tires.  Fuel tank 

was cleaned and new fuel lines and filters, Engine 

was Rebuilt in the 1980’s, good compression.  Re-

cent tune up, with new spark plugs wires. Has new 

off road lights, new tail lights, New power fuse box 

installed.  Includes new parts not installed...Painless 

wiring kit, new directional signal kit, etc.….Recent 

health problems and family emergency, is the reason 

I must sell it.  Has Current CA. Historical 

plates.   $6500. Call Jim at 760-214-0908.  

Murrieta, CA.  Picture Below                 3-18 

For Sale: 1945 Ford GPW, M100 Trailer, and a  

custom-made Jeep hauler. Ground-up restoration 

completed w/ photos of work done available. Also 

available and to be negotiated separately are:  

US Army WW II uniforms and two WW II rifles in 

excellent condition (M1 Grand and M1 Carbine) that 

mount in the weapons holder below the windshield. 

The weapons are legally registered in CA and would 

need to be transferred to the new owner. $24,900 obo. 

Please contact: Andy 510-832-4322 

Send in your Ads they run for 

three months!!!  

Send some pictures I will run 

one the first month. Make 

room for new projects share 

parts from finished projects 

make some money to buy 

more parts. Offer delivery to 

Camp Petaluma... 
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Camp Petaluma shuttle.                                                                                                                            Ed. 
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